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From: KIRSTY GREEN
Sent: 17 November 2022 13:43
To: JOHN KIRKHAM
Subject: FW: Licensing information for Sugar this evening

Email from 13.08.2022

From: Anna Harper [mailto:annajbl@hotmail.com]

Sent: 13 August 2022 13:13

To: KIRSTY GREEN <Kirsty.Green@southyorks.pnn.police.uk>; Bailey , Debbie (SENIOR OFFICER (LICENSING))
<DebbieBailey@barnsley.gov.uk>

Cc: Ashleystockton81@icloud.com

Subject: Licensing information for Sugar this evening

Hello Kirsty and Debbie

I'm just giving you the heads up with regards to the DPS for this evening at Sugar. Unfortunately I won't be
there this evening as I have other arrangements that were booked before I got this job. Craig Wildsmith,
who is the DPS for Truth, will be floating between the 2 venues and ensuring everything is running as it
should. There will also be other licence holders working at Sugar. I have already briefed staff with regards
to my expectations for tonight.

Last night ran perfectly. It was really busy but there was not one bit of trouble; in fact the atmosphere was
great. No underage, nobody in after 4am, bar closed promptly at 5am and everyone was out by 5:30am in
good spirits. We did have an image shared on Pubwatch, albeit not very clear, and we managed to identify
who we thought may be the suspect (apparently got a knife out on Wellington street and made threats
towards other males). After the night time economy police conducted their walk through, I approached
them and showed them the image and said there is a high chance of it being the male stood outside the
venue ( he had just moved from the garden). I requested him to be searched and 2 male police officers
carried this out. They were satisfied that he did not have a weapon contained on him and allowed him to
carry on his evening. We allowed him back in based on this informed but I did inform him I would be
watching him carefully, and to be honest he was on his best behaviour all night. I am very keen to be
working with the officers and cooperating together on these matters.

Please do let me know if any concerns arise from tonight’s checks and I will address these tomorrow
evening when I am back in work.

We are receiving lots of positive feedback from customers about how well they think the place is currently
being run and they say they feel safe and are impressed with the improvements that have been put in place. I
am looking forwards to reporting back to you both in due course.

Many thanks

Anna

SYP Alerts offers information about local policing issues by text, email or voice message. Sign-up now at
www.syvpalerts.co.uk #SignMeUp



